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Housing Services changing, your input 
needed 

 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 21, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2018) The Housing 
Department of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to 
announce the launch of a Community Survey to gauge 
Kahnawa'kehró:non Housing needs. 
 
All Kahnawa'kehró:non with Housing needs are invited to please fill out 
the online survey, which begins today (Wednesday, November 21) and 
continues until Wednesday, December 5th at 11:59pm. 
 
Click this link to take the survey. 
 
The MCK Housing & Finance Departments will assess the results and 
make recommendations on what products and services to offer, with the 
goal of being able to provide these as early as the next fiscal year (April 
2019-March 2020). 
 
The goal is to get three hundred (300) survey respondents to properly 
gauge Housing needs. Thus, the survey may be extended, and in-person 
surveys may be added in December. 
  
For further information on Housing issues, please call Davis Montour 
450-638-0500 or email HousingDept@mck.ca. 
 

-30- 
 

 

 

Media Inquiries: 
Gene Diabo 
Public Relations Officer  
450- 632-7500 ext 63254 
gene.diabo@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Interim General 
Manager, Housing 
Davis Montour 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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